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Mr. Derek Fildebrandt
Canadian Taxpayers Federation
3625 Shaganappi Trail NW
Calgary, Alberta T3A 5C4

Dear Mr. Fildebrandt:

Re: Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIP) Request

Alberta Culture is continuing to process your request for access to information under the Freedom
of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (Act), which was received on February 4, 2014. The
request is for copies of two complete grant files for the Pembina Institute for Appropriate
Development, in the amounts of $6740.18 and $6430.58, both under the Community Spirit
Donation Grant Program, in the fiscal years of 2011/2012 and 2012/2013, respectively.

The requested records contain information that may affect the interests of third parties. We are
contacting the third parties, as required under section 30 of the Act, to give them the opportunity
either to agree to disclosure or to indicate why disclosure should not occur. The third parties have
20 days to provide a response. We will notify you of our decision regarding the release of the
records on or before April 7, 2014.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Ms. Marie Overell, FOIP Access
Advisor, by telephone at 780-643-9389, at the address on the letterhead, or by email at
TBF.Services@gov.ab.ca.

Siﬁ?erely,
KoM
Rogéﬂ Mariner
FOIP Coordinator
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